
Reserve Thursday, January 14 from 11:00—12 noon for the ADVANCEing  

Faculty Mentoring Workshop.  Research has repeatedly documented that 

mentoring increases career advancement, networking, satisfaction and  

retention.  Moreover, mentoring proves as beneficial for the mentor as the 

mentee.  Anyone interested in learning more about mentoring is invited to 

attend the workshop.  We will answer your questions about mentoring, the 

benefits, how it works, what is required, etc.   

 

 ADVANCEing Faculty Mentoring Workshop 

   Thursday, January 14 

 11:00 a.m.—12:00 noon 

 BH 301 

 

 Lunch will be provided!   

 

Call the OWISE Office at 257-2101 or e-mail us at advance@latech.edu to 

sign up! 

The January Faculty 

Lunch at the Ropp 

will be: Thursday, 

Jan. 21, from 11  - 

12 noon and our 

topic will be: 

*Executive Coach-

ing*!  Our special 

guest will be the pro-

ject evaluator, Ginger 

Fitzhugh, from 

Evaluation & Re-

search Associates. 
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The ADVANCEing Faculty Grant Pre-Review Program is now open!  Take   

advantage of the opportunity to have an external expert provide a valuable 

pre-review of your grant proposal!  The Program will fund 8 awards annually 

for $400 each.  Applications are accepted and reviewed continuously 

throughout the year and should include a draft of the proposal, a copy of 

the RFP for the federal program to which the grant will be submitted, and a 

list of up to three potential external reviewers (with contact information). 

Volume 1, Issue 2 

 

Questions? Want more informa-

tion about the ADVANCEing    

Faculty Program?  Contact the 

Office for Women in Science and 

Engineering (OWISE) at:     

 

advance@latech.edu 

 

call us at 257-2101, or check out 

our website at:  

 

http://www.advance.latech.edu 

After the first of the year, we will be rolling out the ADVANCEing Faculty Ex-

ecutive Coaching Program.  Executive Coaching provides targeted profes-

sional development for skill development, strategic thinking, purposeful 

planning, and enhancing leadership skills.  Learn more about it at the  

January Faculty Lunch at the Ropp!
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